
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

28th April 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

This week has seen the start of our 4 day weeks and even 3 day weeks for some 

children – I really do thank you for the support with this, as routine is important 

for children and we appreciate the upheaval that school closures can have.  

Next week, we are closed for all children on the bank holiday (Monday 1st May) 

and then for some children they will also not attend school on Tuesday 2nd May – 

please see the strike action and school closure section of this letter. The 

following week we are also closed for all children on the bank holiday (Monday 

8th May).   
 

Thank you to all the parents who 

attended our parent’s workshop / 

meetings this week – I hope that you 

found them useful in how you can 

support your child with their 

curriculum learning.  
  

     Congratulations to our  

      Stars of the Week!   
Class 1  Kourtney P 

Class 2  Madison H 

Class 3  Mishti C 

Class 4  Aarav K 

Class 5  Bethany-Mai B 

Class 6  Chimeremnma N-N     

Class 7  Juleisy CM 

Class 8  Denjels Edzus S 

Class 9  Samarprit S 

Class 10  Keeva D-R 

Class 11  Sarah M 

Class 12  Sahib B 

Class 13  Phoebe W 

Class 14  Jayesh K 

 

School Dinners - Week 2  
Monday – School Closed – Bank Holiday Monday  

Tuesday – All Day Breakfast Brunch with hash brown bites and 

baked beans 

Wednesday – Traditional Chicken / Quorn Roast Dinner with 

creamed potatoes, cauliflower, and green beans 

Thursday – Beef Enchiladas / Veggie Enchiladas with spicy wedges 

and mixed salad 

Friday – ‘Royal Coronation’ Buffet Lunch for ALL pupils     

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

 

 

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

Dates for diary  
 

NEU Teacher Strike Day – Tuesday 2nd 
May (SCHOOL CLOSED to class 
1,2,7,8,11 AND 12) 
 

School closed to all pupils due to the Bank 
Holidays on Monday 1st May and Monday 
8th May  
 

Friday 5th May – Coronation Day (come 
dressed in red, white and blue) 
 

Tuesday 8th – Friday 12th May – Y6 / KS2 
SATs tests week  
 

Friday 12th May – 9:30am Class 5 
assembly to parents  
  

Thursday 18th May – Come to  
school wearing green for ‘Wear  
it Green Day’ as part of mental  
health awareness week  
 

Friday 26th May – Class photos and Y6 
Leaver’s photos  
 

Friday 26th May – 9:30am Class 4 
assembly to parents  
 

Break up for half term Friday 26th May.  

 

 

 

Reading Books 

Just a reminder that all children’s 

reading books and book bags 

should be in school every day. 
 

Homework  

Homework should be completed 

and brought into school every 

Thursday.  

  

MATHS PRACTICE 

Times tables – does your child know all their X tables? 

Why not learn them together? 

 

STRIKE ACTION 
 

Teachers from the NEU are on strike 

again next week (Tuesday 2nd May) and 

this will mean that school will only be 

open to children in Year 1 (Class 3 

and 4), Year 2 (Class 5 and 6) Year 4 

(Class 9 and 10), Year 6 (Class 13 and 

14) and identified vulnerable pupils. 

Children in these year groups must 

attend school as normal, it is not 

optional.    
 

Unfortunately, school is closed for 

EYFS, Y3 and Y5.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope that you have a lovely bank holiday 3-day weekend and that we 

start to see some of the Spring / Summer sunshine this weekend.  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   

SCHOOL CLOSURE NEXT WEEK 
 

BANK HOLIDAY – school is closed 

to ALL pupils on Monday 1st May.  
 

STRIKE ACTION – school is 

closed to EYFS (Class 1,2), Y3 

(Class 7,8), Y5 (Class 11,12) on 

Tuesday 2nd May. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th May – Coronation Day in school 

In order to celebrate the coronation of our monarch – King 

Charles, we will be having a celebration in school on Friday 

5th May. We will be providing all of the children with a 

royal buffet lunch (free of charge), and we will all be 

dressing up in ‘red, white and blue.’ Please send your child 

to school wearing red, white and blue on this day.  

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk

